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Notice Ref: Excursion                                          Date: 10/11/2019 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

The students of Grade 6A and C of Ibn Seena English High School will be going for an 

excursion to the Sharjah Museum of Islamic Civilization  on Tuesday, the 12th of November. 

While the school will take every precaution, we are not responsible for any mishaps. 

In the instance that you do not wish to send your ward for the excursion, be sure not to send them 

to school on the above mentioned day. 
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